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22nd May 2020, 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you to those parents who responded to our online survey if your child is in one 
of the year groups indicated to return to school in our phased re-opening. This is not 
a commitment either way at this time, but will help me to plan strategically. After the 
DfE confirm their guidance next Thursday I will write out again giving detail as to how 
we will manage the wider re-opening of ​Kirk Fenton Primary​ school specifically. This 
communication will aim to give you sufficient detail to make an informed decision, but 
please refrain from asking detailed questions at this point as I cannot finalise 
planning currently. When I write out at the end of next week, you will still be quite 
entitled to change your mind either way. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Karen Williams 
Headteacher 
 
 

 


